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Door Mrs. Oswald$

Reference is mad* to the Department's letter to you dated

June 21, 1961 regarding your sons Lee Harvey Oswald.

A recent report from tho American Embassy at Moscow states

that your son visited the rabassy an July 8, 1961 in connection

with his desire to return to the United States with his wife .

Your son said Vat he was In direat comunication with you

and with .Ais brothers and the Department trusts Utat be is now

kesplag you Informed of his wolru-* and plans.

Sincerely, yours's

Mrs. Marguerite Oswald,

2612 Aurloy,

Fort Worth, Tezas.
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Doman Fs Stwuliold.
AcVrC Chief

rrateation and Representation Division
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